
White’s Wood Academy  

Non-Uniform Day  

Thursday 12th December. 

 The Friends of White’s Wood (PTA) would like 
to invite children to wear non-uniform on    

Thursday 12th December in exchange for a 
chocolate donation. Please can we ask that all 

chocolate donations are nut free and that 
they are taken to class on the morning of the  
12th December where it will be collected by a   
member of the PTA. All chocolate donations 
will be used at the upcoming Christmas Fair. 


